## MINISTERUL

2012

 $C\check{a}tre$ 

INSTITUȚIILE DE ÎNVĂȚĂMÂNT SUPERIOR

23 02.20/2

În atenția

Doamnei /Domnului Rector

DIRECȚIA GENERALĂ ÎNVĂȚĂMÂNT SUPERIOR

Ref. la:

adresa Universității Turce Akdeniz

## Stimată Doamnă / Stimate Domnule Rector,

Vă transmitem, atașat, invitația adresată de Universitatea Turcă Akdeniz studenților români pentru participarea la Festivalul Internațional Mediteranean de Tineret, care se va desfășura în perioada 16-18 mai 2012 în Antalya.

Vă adresăm rugămintea de a dispune cu privire la diseminarea informațiilor, cuprinse în documentul atașat, către toți cei interesați.

Cu deosebită considerație,

Director General,

Prof.univ.dr. Dalina DUMITRESCU

Director,

Prof.univ.dr. Von CIUCĂ



KAMPUS, 0703 ANTALYA - TURKIY TEL 0.242 227 59 8 277 59 8

RECTOR OF THE UNIVERSITY

Dear Honourable Ambassador,

02.01.2012

It has been our pleasure and our privilege for many years, as one of the foremost universities in Turkey, to welcome to our university the young people of the world every spring to participate in a display of art, culture and youth. This year will be no exception, and we are looking forward to an even more spectacular celebration of the sights, sounds and flavours of their homelands brought to Antalya by our talented guests.

The second section is a second second

This year, between the dates of May 16<sup>th</sup> and 18<sup>th</sup> 2012, we will again open our doors and our hearts to students from every corner of the world who would like to gather in peace and harmony for the 15<sup>th</sup> International Mediterranean Youth Festival. Each year we choose a theme around which our festival can develop, and this year we hope our exhibitors and performers will draw their inspiration from the ideas of "Creativity and Innovation", the founding principles of all artistic endeavour. We invite them all to express their artistic vision around our slogan; "The Rainbow over the Mediterranean".

We wish to spread the word about this great annual event as widely as possible, and to enjoy participation from as many countries as we can accommodate. It is always a special pleasure to meet new friends from lands or universities we have not welcomed before, so we would therefore be most grateful if you could pass this invitation to take part in our festival on to the representatives of the educational institutions of your country.

All accommodation during the festival will be provided by the university and, although we must ask our guests to make their own travel arrangements to come to Antalya, all transport within the city will be provided by us. The application form for the Festival can be found on the pages of the Akdeniz University website dedicated to the festival, (http://festival.akdeniz.edu.tr). Our staff will be happy to help you with any further information if you contact the International Relations Office of Akdeniz University (youthfestival@akdeniz.edu.tr). Applications should be received before March 16<sup>th</sup> 2012, and the result of our evaluation will be announced on April 4<sup>th</sup> 2012.

We would like to thank you in advance for your help and cooperation in disseminating and ensuring that as many young people and institutions of higher education as possible know about our festival, and we can assure you that there will be a warm welcome in Antalya for everyone who comes to join us, whether as performers, guests or visitors.

With Best Regards,

Prof. Dr. Israfil KURTCEPHE

Rector

Akdeniz University